
HUDSON RIVER ENERGY GROUP 

235 Lark Street  

Albany, N.Y.  12210 

(518) 431-8480 

August 15, 2016 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

RE:  CASE 15-E-0307  – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, Charges, Rules 

and Regulations of Massena Electric Department for Electric Service. 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

Attached is a further revision to the compliance filing made on May 1, 2016 pursuant to 
Commission Order issued April 21, 2016.  Third Revised Leaf No. 21 contains a revision to the 

wording of the tariff’s applicability.  It came to the attention of Massena Electric Department 

that there was a typographical error in the language when the compliance filing was made.  The 

revision does not impact the rates that customers would pay for Street lighting Service. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me at (518) 431-8480. 

Very truly yours, 

Hudson River Energy Group 

        for Massena Electric Department 

Frank W. Radigan 

c.
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